
Kristina Palmer 
Member, Board of Directors 

 

 

Contact 
Concrete, WA 98237 

k.palmer3@outlook.com 

I am submitting my resume in consideration for reelection to the Board of 
Directors. I have held this position for only two years and feel like I have a 
lot more to contribute, now that I’ve learned the rhythm and most processes 
in this unique organization.   
I bring a valuable set of skills and experiences to the group, as well as a 
positive and professional attitude. I believe that if we are to be viewed as a 
professional and respectable organization, we need to behave as such. We 
are all very passionate about the game we love. However, that passion 
should come out as compassion, support and understanding, not 
disrespectful yelling or talking over someone with conflicting viewpoints. 
We are all volunteers and should be appreciated for our time and 
dedication. We, as a board, must be more productive through professional 
behavior and mutual respect. 
 
My goals in my next term are to: 
 Have all our policies in writing and readily available for members to 

view on our website 
 Reduce the length of our meetings by reviewing the current structure 

and adjusting accordingly (limited speaking time, sergeant at arms, etc). 
Too many good people are not able to spend 5+ hours in a meeting, or 
turned away by recent behavior 

 Increase communication, especially between committees and the board 
(establish timelines for goals, committee chairs regularly reporting 
during board meetings, etc), and board and officers 

 Continue to explore options and establish a clear plan for a third 
location for a 10-ball tournament 

 Continue to grow our league by supporting our current League Officers, 
and providing the tools and support to new leagues to foster their 
growth and participation 

 
I truly enjoy working in and with the various committees, engaging in 
productive discussions, and volunteering during the tournaments to help 
build the best event possible. I believe the best way to identify ways to 
improve is to witness the situations first hand. 
Thank you for taking the time to read through this letter and review my 
resume. I look forward to continuing to represent you on the board, and 
thank you for your own dedication to the WBCA. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Kristina Palmer 

 


